

SAN DIEGO MESA COLLEGE

Mesa Pathways - Pathway Communication
Wednesday, September 2, 2020 - Zoom -
2127118722

1. Welcome – Initial Thoughts/Check in
2. Approve Notes from Last meeting - 5/20/20
3. Updates
 - Web page update - Jennifer/Amy
 - Glossary update - next steps - Ingrid
4. Pathways Communication 2020-2021
 - Professional Learning
 - Membership
 - Plain Language Flex/Badge Program
5. MPC Update - Anne/Jennifer/Andy
6. Roundtable
7. Meeting Schedule – Review for Fall 2020
 - September 2, 2020 - 4:00 PM - 5:00 PM

Brave Communication Meeting
September 2, 2020
4:00 pm – 5:00 PM

Howard Eskew
Anne Henkien
Jenifer Kearns
Gily Nematollan
Amy Lee
Michael Fitzgerald
Andy McNeil
Inna Kanevsky
Ingrid Janye
Todd Williamson

4:04 Start

Web Site Update

- Amy – Howard
- Amy – Meeting together over summer to implement edits
- Edit Pictures
- Add tab for newsletter
- Video from Pam on Homepage
- Cleaned out documents List and put them into canvas shell-also a backup
- Glossary

MPC lead make sure goals match the anticipated things that can be done next year

- Check membership

Student dropped out in Feb - NEED NEW ONE

Glossary Update – Passed at MPC last year

- Ingrid – still needs some work and fining tuning clean some racial language - Search other areas of college and website for current language, maybe tutoring?
- Pathway Retreat on 18th September
- Try to have glossary done by them
- Post and setup plan for review in perpetuity

Charge to Pathway Communicator

Jennifer asked why there are barriers in using the templates created for pathways – Not sure why they are not used

- Maybe recreate templates and put in a more visible location

- Talked about ending newsletter but still have one being build
 - Required by Isabel for the best way she can see to have monthly update, if there is a better way then present it for use.
- Jennifer
- Need to bring templates back to MPC to see if they still want to use them
- Have template for flyer and other Pathway related events
- Created draft templates to promote any part of pathways with more robust communication

- Andy – having recognizable branding is good for recognizable from everyone
- Question from Howard to Jennifer
 - Are the templates all in one place and ready? Most are in one place on the resources page and Communications is working on completing the pathway suite of templates
- Maybe make part of next report to MPC

Inquiry about what direction Professional Learning with take for the Pathway Communications

- What does that look like
 - Coordinator Training or Training Across campus
 - Howard explained they are looking for a centralized place where professional development in pathways can be located.
 - Committee thought most of this was already being done by the LOFT and were wondering if we are creating a redundant system. Amplify

Jennifer

- Professional Learning is not a fit for this group – realm of the LOFT
- Maybe it was directed to our committee because Andy runs LOFT area
- Todd explained the LOFTs charge
- Howard – MPC so much going on – How do we promote it in the best way?
- Loft Surveys
- Communication within Pathways is struggling because people do not use the Mesa Calendar

Next Membership

Plain Language for Programs

MPC Update

Toni Paddlet about equity, how to move forward – sent follow up email to Toni

Pathway Focus is on Equity

Put SOA on next agenda

Credit for Learning

Meeting Times

4-5 pm on Wednesday